
June 2018 
Construction started 
 

August 2018 
Foundations in place; wall framing to begin 
 
May 2019 

Substantial completion of construction 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
August 9, 2018 

 
Glenwood Elementary School Construction Update 
Since breaking ground on June 18th, we have 
expedited summer construction activities in 
order to minimize disruption when school is in 
session. The construction site has been 
excavated and the foundation is mostly in 
place for the new Multi-Purpose Room. You’ll 
see much progress during the school year as 
we anticipate the project will be completed in  
spring 2019.    

 

 
 
 
 
               
 
 
                
 
                                                                                                           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Dan Zaich,415-492-3285 or dzaich@srcs.org. 
www.srcsbondprogram.org

 


